
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matters. 

Under section 107A, the period of time for the making of the final determination on the draft 
National Electricity Amendment (Setting VoLL Following the Shedding of Interruptible Load) 
Rule 2008 (Project No. ERC0061) has been extended to 21 November 2008. The AEMC 
requires further submissions on whether the dispatch price should be set to VoLL by 
NEMMCO where load is being restored following automatic load shedding and there is found 
to be a shortage of generation supply. Submissions must be received by 6 November 2008. 

Under sections 102 and 103,  

• the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Regulatory Test Thresholds and 
Information Disclosure on Network Replacements) Rule 2008 No. 9 and related final 
determination; and  

• the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Performance Standard Compliance of 
Generators) Rule 2008 No. 10 and related final determination.  

All provisions commence on 23 October 2008.  

Under section 99, the making of a draft determination and draft National Electricity Amendment
(Ramp Rates, Market Ancillary Service Offers, and Dispatch Inflexibility) Rule 2008 (Project 
No. ERC0065). In relation to the draft determination: 

• requests for a pre-determination hearing must be received by 31 October 2008; and 

• submissions must be received by 5 December 2008. 

Submissions and requests for a hearing should be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au
and must cite the Project No. in its title. 

Submissions should be submitted in accordance with the AEMC’s Guidelines for making 
written submissions on Rule change proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its 
website subject to a claim of confidentiality. 

Further details on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au
All documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
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